
617-748-6836 

 
 

April 17, 2001 

 
 
 
 

BY HAND AND EMAIL 

 
 

Mary L. Cottrell, Secretary 

Department of Telecommunications and Energy 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

One South Station 

Boston, MA 02110 

 
 

Re: DTE 01-31: Investigation by the Department of Telecommunications and Energy on 
its own Motion into the Appropriate Regulatory Plan to succeed Price Cap Regulation for 
Verizon New England, Inc., d/b/a Verizon Massachusetts' intrastate retail 
telecommunications services in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

 
 

Dear Secretary Cottrell: 

 
 

Enclosed please find an original and nine (9) copies of Qwest Communications 
Corporation's Petition to Intervene in the above-referenced matter. 



 
 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 
 

Very truly yours, 

 
 
 
 

Damian R. LaPlaca 

Rebecca L. Fowler 

Enclosures 

 
 

cc: Paula Foley, Hearing Officer Via Email 

DTE, Via Email 

Service List 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
 
 
 



I hereby certify that I have, this 17th day of April 2001, served a copy of the within 
Motion to Intervene on each of the individuals on the service list on file with the 
Secretary of the Department of Telecommunications and Energy. 

 
 
 
 

Dated at Boston, this 17th day of April 2001. 

 
 
 
 

_____________________ 

Damian R. LaPlaca 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


